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Progressive Community Organizing Loretta Pyles 2013-07-24 The second edition of Progressive
Community Organizing offers a concise intellectual history of community organizing and social
movements while also providing practical tools geared toward practitioner skill building.
Drawing from social-constructionist, feminist and critical traditions, Progressive Community
Organizing affirms the practice of issue framing and offers two innovative frameworks that
will change the way students of organizing think about their work. Progressive Community
Organizing is ideal for both undergraduate and graduate courses focused on community theory
and practice, community organizing, community development, and social change and service
learning. The second edition presents new case studies, including those of a welfare rights
organization and a youth-led LGBTQ organization. There are also new sections on the
capabilities approach, queer theory, the Civil Rights movement, and the practices of selfinquiry and non-violent communication. Discussion of global justice has been expanded
significantly and includes an account of a transnational action-research project in postearthquake Haiti. Each chapter contains discussion questions, written and web resources, and
a list of key terms; a full, free-access companion website is also available for the book.
Physical Geography of the Global Environment H. J. de Blij 1997-05-01
Applied Physical Geography Robert W. Christopherson 1999-12 PLEASE PROVIDE COURSE
INFORMATIONIdeal for use with any text on Physical Geography, this laboratory manual contains
step-by-step exercises that help students apply essential geographic principles, methods, and
tools to better understand Earth and its systems. Organization of each lab exercise chapter
entails an introduction, key terms and concepts listing, objectives of the chapter, and a
listing of materials and sources needed to complete the exercises. The initial laboratory
exercise is called the Prologue Lab and is unique to this manual. The assignments in the
Prologue are meant to span the entire term and will provide students with the tools of
spatial analysis that are at the core of geography.
Physical Geography Laboratory Manual
World Social Report 2020 Department of Economic and Social Affairs 2020-02-14 This report
examines the links between inequality and other major global trends (or megatrends), with a
focus on technological change, climate change, urbanization and international migration. The
analysis pays particular attention to poverty and labour market trends, as they mediate the
distributional impacts of the major trends selected. It also provides policy recommendations
to manage these megatrends in an equitable manner and considers the policy implications, so
as to reduce inequalities and support their implementation.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his unorthodox
approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly funny, and full of
wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its conventions” (Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like many parents, you might ask family and
friends for advice when faced with important choices about how to raise your kids. You might
turn to parenting books or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when
Dalton Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing advice, he
turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In Parentology, Conley hilariously
reports the results of those experiments, from bribing his kids to do math (since studies
show conditional cash transfers improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to
teaching them impulse control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with
unique names learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because

fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on the latest
data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with kids will produce solid
and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very loving, and the outcomes are
redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the limits of his profession. Parentology
teaches you everything you need to know about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons
that go down easy. You’ll be laughing and learning at the same time.
Introduction to Community and Public Health Manoj Sharma 2020-07-07 Learn the basics of the
five core areas of community and public health Introduction to Community and Public Health,
2nd Edition covers the basics in each area of community and public health as identified by
the Association of Schools of Public Health. With a student-friendly approach, the authors
discuss epidemiology, biostatistics, social and behavioral sciences, environmental health,
and healthy policy and management. The book is written to serve both graduate and
undergraduate public health students, as well as to help prepare for the Certified in Public
Health (CPH) exam, Certified Health Education Specialist (CHES) exam and Master certified in
Health Education Specialist (MCHES) exam, the book covers each of these five core
disciplines, plus other important topics.
Physical Geography Tom L. McKnight 2007-04-09
Respiration in Aquatic Ecosystems Paul del Giorgio 2005-01-06 A comprehensive overview of
the state of knowledge on aquatic respiration, this work provides quantitative information on
the magnitude and variation of respiration in the major aquatic ecosystems of the world.
McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation, Physical Geography Lab Manual
Darrel Hess 2013-09-13 0321967283 / 9780321967282 McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape
Appreciation, Physical Geography Lab Manual 11/e Package consists of: 0321820436 /
9780321820433 McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation 0321863968 /
9780321863966 Physical Geography Laboratory Manual for McKnight's Physical Geography: A
Landscape Appreciation
Mcknight's Physical Geography Darrel Hess 2013-06-12 Continuing Tom L. McKnight's well-known
thematic focus on landscape appreciation, Darrel Hess offers a broad survey of all of the
physical processes and spatial patterns that create Earth's physical landscape. McKnight's
Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation provides a clear writing style, superior art
program, and abundant pedagogy to appeal to a wide variety of students. This new edition
offers a truly meaningful integration of visualization, technology, the latest applied
science, and new pedagogy, providing essential tools and opportunities to teach and engage
students in these processes and patterns. 0321950690 / 9780321950697 MCKNIGHT'S PHYSICAL
GEOGRAPHY: A LANDSCAPE APPRECIATION & LAB MANUAL, 11/E Package Package consists of:
0321820436 / 9780321820433 McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation, 11/e
0321678362 / 9780321678362 Physical Geography Laboratory Manual (Valuepack Item)
Loose-leaf Version for Living Physical Geography Bruce Gervais 2015-02-19 Bruce Gervais’ new
text offers a fresh approach to the study of physical geography, combining print and digital
media to create a scientifically substantive work that is written for students. Living
Physical Geography focuses on human-physical geography interactions, using pedagogical
features in the textbook and online to create a modern synthesis of the science of physical
geography. Each of the four major parts in Living Physical Geography is identified by energy
flows within Earth’s physical systems. Additionally, landscape analysis underpins the body of
the text. Step-by-step examples are used to illustrate how landforms and systems develop,
evolve, and change through time.
McKnight's Physical Geography Darrel Hess 2013 Continuing Tom L. McKnight's well-known
thematic focus on landscape appreciation, Darrel Hess offers a broad survey of all of the
physical processes and spatial patterns that create Earth's physical landscape. McKnight's
Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation provides a clear writing style, superior art
program, and abundant pedagogy to appeal to a wide variety of students. This new edition
offers a truly meaningful integration of visualization, technology, the latest applied
science, and new pedagogy, providing essential tools and opportunities to teach and engage
students in these processes and patterns.
The Atmosphere Frederick K. Lutgens 2015-01-28 NOTE: You are purchasing a standalone
product; MasteringMeteorology does not come packaged with this content. If you would like to
purchase both the physical text and MasteringMeteorology search for ISBN-10: 0321984420 /
ISBN-13: 9780321984425. That package includes ISBN-10: 0321984625 /ISBN-13: 9780321984623 and
ISBN-10: 0321984862/ISBN-13: 9780321984869. For introductory meteorology courses. Providing
the perfect storm of rich media and active learning tools. The Atmosphere: An Introduction to
Meteorology remains the definitive introductory meteorology text, reinforcing basic concepts

with everyday, easy-to-grasp examples. This revision retains the hallmark features professors
have come to expect from Tarbuck and Lutgens: a friendly, largely non-technical narrative,
timely coverage of recent atmospheric events, and carefully crafted artwork by leading
science illustrator Dennis Tasa. The Thirteenth Edition now incorporates a new activelearning approach, integrated mobile media, and MasteringMeteorology, the most complete, easyto-use, engaging tutorial and assessment tool available.This edition also extends its
coverage of global climate change with dedicated climate change features in each chapter,
coverage of the IPCC 5th Assessment report, and an inquiry-based approach in updated Student
Sometimes Ask features with interesting facts that strengthen the connection between students
and the content. Also available with MasteringMeteorology. MasteringMeteorology is an online
homework, tutorial, and assessment product designed to improve results by helping students
quickly master concepts. Students benefit from self-paced activities that feature immediate
wrong-answer feedback and hints that emulate the office-hour experience to help keep students
on track. With a wide range of interactive, engaging, and assignable activities, students are
encouraged to actively learn and retain tough course concepts.
Earth Science Edward J. Tarbuck 2010-12-31 Ideal for undergraduates with little or no
science background, Earth Science is a student-friendly overview of our physical environment
that offers balanced, up-to-date coverage of geology, oceanography, astronomy, and
meteorology. The authors focus on readability, with clear, example-driven explanations of
concepts and events. The Thirteenth Edition incorporates a new active learning approach and a
fully updated visual program. This edition features the exact same content as the traditional
text in a convenient, three-hole- punched, loose-leaf version. Books à la Carte also offer a
great value--this format costs significantly less than a new textbook.
The San Rafael Swell Emery County Archives 2008 The San Rafael Swell is an anticline, or a
geological uplift, that originally looked like an oval bowl turned upside down. Over time it
has been carved into castle-like formations and deep canyons by erosive conditions. This
landscape seemed so formidable to early cartographers that it was the last area in the
continental United States to be mapped. The San Rafael Swell itself has no permanent human
inhabitants, but small towns are scattered along its northern and eastern borders where first
American Indians and later cowboys, ranchers, and miners made their homes. The hardy settlers
of these towns familiarized themselves with what they called "the Desert" and gradually
discovered its treasures and its secrets.
Answer Key for the Laboratory Manual, Darrel Hess [to Accompany] Physical Geography Darrel
Hess 2007
Developmental Assets and Asset-Building Communities Richard M. Lerner 2012-12-06
Developmental Assets and Asset-Building Communities examines the relationships of
developmental assets to other approaches and bodies of work. It raises challenges about the
asset-building approach and offers recommendations for how this approach can be strengthened
and broadened in impact and research. In doing so, this book extends the scholarly base for
the understanding of the character and scope of the systemic relation between young people's
healthy development and the nature of developmentally attentive communities. The chapters in
this volume present evidence that asset-building communities both promote and are promoted by
positive youth development, a bi-directional, systemic linkage that - consistent with
developmental systems theory - further civil society by building relationship and
intergenerational places within a community that are united in attending to the developmental
needs of children and adolescents.
A Survey of the Old Testament Andrew E. Hill 2000 A Survey of the Old Testament goes far
beyond simply rephrasing biblical material to provide balanced insights on the literary,
historical, and theological issues of each Old Testament book and of the Old Testament as a
whole. This revised edition makes the exceptional scope of the first edition more accessible
to contemporary readers. A redesigned interior complete with new visuals--maps, photos,
timelines, and charts--makes this book more attractive and useful than ever. Treating the
books of the Old Testament in the order of the English canon, A Survey of the Old Testament
explores the purpose and message of each book and shows how its literary structure has been
applied to accomplish the intention of its inspired author. The book also introduces the
reader to issues such as Israelite and Near Eastern history, archaeology, the formation of
the canon, and geography Written by two widely respected scholars and educators, A Survey of
the Old Testament is designed to help readers develop a broad grasp of the Old Testament.
Guidelines on Hepatitis B and C Testing World Health Organization 2018-02-06 Testing and
diagnosis of hepatitis B (HBV) and C (HCV) infection is the gateway for access to both
prevention and treatment services, and is a crucial component of an effective response to the

hepatitis epidemic. Early identification of persons with chronic HBV or HCV infection enables
them to receive the necessary care and treatment to prevent or delay progression of liver
disease. Testing also provides an opportunity to link people to interventions to reduce
transmission, through counselling on risk behaviors and provision of prevention commodities
(such as sterile needles and syringes) and hepatitis B vaccination. These are the first WHO
guidelines on testing for chronic HBV and HCV infection and complement published guidance by
WHO on the prevention, care and treatment of chronic hepatitis C and hepatitis B infection.
These guidelines outline the public health approach to strengthening and expanding current
testing practices for HBV and HCV, and are intended for use across age groups and
populations.
Physical Geography Tom L. McKnight 2007-04-11
Physical Geography Laboratory Manual Darrel Hess 2016-06-30 For lab courses in physical
geography and atmospheric sciences. Applied Lab Investigations to Improve Your Understanding
of Earth's Physical Geography Physical Geography Laboratory Manual for McKnight's Physical
Geography: A Landscape Appreciation provides a comprehensive set of lab exercises to
accompany any physical geography curriculum. Lab exercises vary in length and required skill
set, creating a flexible learning environment for you. The 12th edition now includes new labs
on Groundwater and GIS and Remote Sensing, along with a new dedicated MasteringGeography
course with eText that includes a variety of media-rich assignable activities, as well as pre
and post lab assessments for each lab exercise. Quick-response (QR) codes in many lab
exercises gives you immediate access to online content, creating a more engaging learning
process. NOTE: You are purchasing a standalone product; MasteringGeography does not come
packaged with this content. If you would like to purchase both the physical text and
MasteringGeography search for: 0134290860 / 9780134290867 Physical Geography Laboratory
Manual Plus MasteringGeography with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of:
0134561015 / 9780134561011 Physical Geography Laboratory Manual 013462713X / 9780134627137
MasteringGeography with Pearson eText -- ValuePack Access Card -- for Physical Geography
Laboratory Manual MasterGeography should only be purchased when required by an instructor.
Atlas of World Geography Rand McNally and Company 1997-12-30
Youth-Led Community Organizing Melvin Delgado 2008 Youth-led organizing is increasingly
receiving attention from scholars, activists, and the media. Delgado and Staples have
produced the first comprehensive study of this dynamic field. Their well-organized book takes
an important step toward bridging the gap between academic knowledge and community practice
in this growing area.
Geosystems Robert W Christopherson 2015-03-12 Note: If you are purchasing an electronic
version, MasteringGeography does not come automatically packaged with it. To purchase
MasteringGeography, please visitwww.MasteringGeography.com or you can purchase a package of
the physical text and MasteringGeography by searching for ISBN 10: 0133405524 / ISBN 13:
9780133405521. Respected for its scientific accuracy, currency and thoroughness, and for its
integration of high quality figures and photos, Christopherson/Byrne/Giles, Geosystems Fourth
Canadian edition is the name you can trust with the content your students will read.
Exploring Physical Geography Robert V. Rohli, Professor 2017-02-01 Stephen Reynolds, author
of the highly successful Exploring Geology, brings his ground-breaking, visually spectacular
approach to Exploring Physical Geography. Intended for an introductory geography course, such
as Physical Geography, Reynolds Exploring Physical Geography promotes inquiry and science as
an active process. It encourages student curiosity and aims to activate existing student
knowledge by posing the title of every two-page spread and every subsection as a question. In
addition, questions are dispersed throughout the book. Integrated into the book are
opportunities for students to observe patterns, features, and examples before the underlying
concepts are explained. That is, we employ a learning-cycle approach where student
exploration precedes the introduction of geographic terms and the application of knowledge to
a new situation. Exploring Physical Geography introduces terms after students have an
opportunity to observe the feature or concept that is being named. This approach is
consistent with several educational philosophies, including a learning cycle and just-in-time
teaching. Research on learning cycles shows that students are more likely to retain a term if
they already have a mental image of the thing being named (Lawson, 2003). Also, the figurebased approach in this book allows terms to be introduced in their context rather than as a
definition that is detached from a visual representation of the term. We introduce new terms
in italics rather than in boldface, because boldfaced terms on a textbook page cause students
to immediately focus mostly on the terms, rather than build an understanding of the concepts.
Featuring more than 2,500 photographs and illustration, Exploring Physical Geography engages

students with strong visuals, unique two-page spreads, and Before You Leave This Page
objectives.
Physical Geography Darrel Hess 2013-07-11 Physical Geography Laboratory Manual for
McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation, Eleventh Edition offers a
comprehensive set of lab exercises to accompany any physical geography class. The manual is
organized to meet your needs, providing the flexibility to pick and choose a series of short
lab exercises each week. Lab exercises incorporate Google Earth(tm) explorations and provide
review of concepts such as Doppler Radar and Continental Glaciation, while more than 40 QR
codes now link you to a variety of media resources including Google Earth videos, color
topographic maps and images and satellite movie loops. Also new to this edition is a lab on
soils, and a field GIS lab exercise. High quality color stereoscope images and aerial
photographs are now included in lab manual to give you an integrated picture of locations and
landforms.
McKnight's Physical Geography Darrel Hess 2016-01-29 For courses in Physical Geography.
Explore the changing global environment with real-world examples and mobile field trips
Continuing Tom L. McKnight's well-known thematic focus on landscape appreciation, Darrel Hess
offers a broad survey of all of the physical processes and spatial patterns that create
Earth's physical landscape. McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation provides
a clear writing style, superior art program, and abundant pedagogy to appeal to a wide
variety of readers. The Twelfth Edition offers a truly meaningful integration of
visualization, technology, and the latest applied science, providing essential opportunities
to teach and engage readers in these processes and patterns. Topics that are tied to readers'
real-world concerns such as global environmental change, along with new videos, photography,
online lab resources, and updated interactive tools, make it the most effective learning
program for physical geography. Also available with MasteringGeographyTM This title is also
available with MasteringGeography-an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program
designed to work with this text to engage students and improve results. Interactive, selfpaced tutorials provide individualized coaching to help students stay on track. With a wide
range of activities available, students can actively learn, understand, and retain even the
most difficult concepts. Note: You are purchasing a standalone product; MasteringGeography
does not come packaged with this content. Students, if interested in purchasing this title
with MasteringGeography, ask your instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course ID.
Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more information. If you would like to
purchase both the physical text and MasteringGeography, search for: 0134169859 /
9780134169859 McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation Plus MasteringGeography
with eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of: 0134195426 / 9780134195421 McKnight's
Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation 0134245156 / 9780134245157 MasteringGeography
with Pearson eText -- ValuePack Access Card -- for McKnight's Physical Geography: A Landscape
Appreciation
Afro-Latin American Studies Alejandro de la Fuente 2018-04-26 Alejandro de la Fuente and
George Reid Andrews offer the first systematic, book-length survey of humanities and social
science scholarship on the exciting field of Afro-Latin American studies. Organized by topic,
these essays synthesize and present the current state of knowledge on a broad variety of
topics, including Afro-Latin American music, religions, literature, art history, political
thought, social movements, legal history, environmental history, and ideologies of racial
inclusion. This volume connects the region's long history of slavery to the major political,
social, cultural, and economic developments of the last two centuries. Written by leading
scholars in each of those topics, the volume provides an introduction to the field of AfroLatin American studies that is not available from any other source and reflects the
disciplinary and thematic richness of this emerging field.
Practical Handbook of Soil, Vadose Zone, and Ground-Water Contamination J. Russell Boulding
2016-04-19 A synthesis of years of interdisciplinary research and practice, the second
edition of this bestseller continues to serve as a primary resource for information on the
assessment, remediation, and control of contamination on and below the ground surface.
Practical Handbook of Soil, Vadose Zone, and Ground-Water Contamination: Assessment,
Prevention, and Remediation, Second Edition includes important new developments in site
characterization and soil and ground water remediation that have appeared since 1995.
Presented in an easy-to-read style, this book serves as a comprehensive guide for conducting
complex site investigations and identifying methods for effective soil and ground water
cleanup. Remediation engineers, ground water and soil scientists, regulatory personnel,
researchers, and field investigators can access the latest data and summary tables to

illustrate key advantages and disadvantages of various remediation methods.
Oceania Tom Lee McKnight 1995 For junior- or senior-level courses that survey the geography
of oceania found in departments of geography or anthropology. Acclaimed author, Tom McKnight,
reflects the U.S.'s growing interest in the Pacific Ocean in his study of the overall
geography of Australia, New Zealand, and the Asian nations that border the western side of
the ocean.
Visualizing Physical Geography, 2nd Edition Timothy Foresman 2011-12-27 Visualizing Physical
Geography employs uniquely designed visual pedgagogy to help students acquire the skills they
need to become better learners. The 2nd edition has refined and expanded the visuals using
insights from research on student outcomes. The Visualizing approach uses a variety of
research-based visuals to engage students so they become active participants in the learning
process. Visualizing Physical Geography immerses students in course material through visuals
(both in print and rich multimedia resources) while organizing complex processes and related
course information into easily digestible segments. Visualizing Physical Geography is a
comprehensive, modern book for today's physical geography course. With current examples,
thorough coverage of geographers tools and technology, and a visual design that is accessible
without sacrificing content, it is a title that will appeal to a broad range of instructors.
The narrative and concepts are tightly linked to visual elements, including practical
examples that highlight the relevance of the concepts. Maps are integrated throughout to help
reveal patterns or trends. Divergent views and critical thinking are emphasized. Photographs
and other visuals are also included to reinforce the concepts.
Discrimination and Disparities Thomas Sowell 2019-03-05 An enlarged edition of Thomas
Sowell's brilliant examination of the origins of economic disparities Economic and other
outcomes differ vastly among individuals, groups, and nations. Many explanations have been
offered for the differences. Some believe that those with less fortunate outcomes are victims
of genetics. Others believe that those who are less fortunate are victims of the more
fortunate. Discrimination and Disparities gathers a wide array of empirical evidence to
challenge the idea that different economic outcomes can be explained by any one factor, be it
discrimination, exploitation, or genetics. This revised and enlarged edition also analyzes
the human consequences of the prevailing social vision of these disparities and the policies
based on that vision--from educational disasters to widespread crime and violence.
Deciphering Earth History Robert A. Gastaldo 1996
Laboratory Manual; Physical Geography Darrel Hess
Earth Science Edward J. Tarbuck 2014 "Earth science, 14th edition, is a college-level text
designed for an introductory course in Earth science. It consists of seven units that
emphasize broad and up-to-date coverage of basic topics and principles in geology,
oceanography, meteorology, and astronomy. The book is intended to be a meaningful,
nontechnical survey for undergraduate students with little background in science. Usually
these students are taking an Earth science class to meet a portion of their college or
university's general requirements. In addition to being informative and up-to-date, Earth
science, 14th edition, strives to meet the need of beginning students for a readable and userfriendly text and a highly usable "tool" for learning basic Earth science principles and
concepts"--Provided by publisher.
Physical Geography Hess 1998-09-01 This lab manual contains 38 step-by-step exercises that
reinforce and expand upon the concepts normally presented in a course on physical geography.
The manual emphasizes the application of concepts needed to understand physical geography.
Although written specifically to accompany Physical Geography: A Landscape Appreciation 6/e
by Tom L. McKnight, the lab manual is flexible enough for use with any physical geography
textbook.
Goode's World Atlas Howard Veregin 2006-11 First published in 1923, the Rand McNally Goode's
World Atlas is the number-one college reference atlas used in the United States. Using the
latest in geographic information technology, Goode's World Atlas offers carefully researched
and well-designed maps on a variety of topics. The 21st edition reflects the changing world
with a host of new maps and information.
Wealth, Poverty and Politics Thomas Sowell 2016-09-06 In Wealth, Poverty, and Politics,
Thomas Sowell, one of the foremost conservative public intellectuals in this country, argues
that political and ideological struggles have led to dangerous confusion about income
inequality in America. Pundits and politically motivated economists trumpet ambiguous
statistics and sensational theories while ignoring the true determinant of income inequality:
the production of wealth. We cannot properly understand inequality if we focus exclusively on
the distribution of wealth and ignore wealth production factors such as geography,

demography, and culture. Sowell contends that liberals have a particular interest in
misreading the data and chastises them for using income inequality as an argument for the
welfare state. Refuting Thomas Piketty, Paul Krugman, and others on the left, Sowell draws on
accurate empirical data to show that the inequality is not nearly as extreme or sensational
as we have been led to believe. Transcending partisanship through a careful examination of
data, Wealth, Poverty, and Politics reveals the truth about the most explosive political
issue of our time.
The Ottoman Age of Exploration Giancarlo Casale 2010-02-25 In 1517, the Ottoman Sultan Selim
"the Grim" conquered Egypt and brought his empire for the first time in history into direct
contact with the trading world of the Indian Ocean. During the decades that followed, the
Ottomans became progressively more engaged in the affairs of this vast and previously
unfamiliar region, eventually to the point of launching a systematic ideological, military
and commercial challenge to the Portuguese Empire, their main rival for control of the
lucrative trade routes of maritime Asia. The Ottoman Age of Exploration is the first
comprehensive historical account of this century-long struggle for global dominance, a
struggle that raged from the shores of the Mediterranean to the Straits of Malacca, and from
the interior of Africa to the steppes of Central Asia. Based on extensive research in the
archives of Turkey and Portugal, as well as materials written on three continents and in a
half dozen languages, it presents an unprecedented picture of the global reach of the Ottoman
state during the sixteenth century. It does so through a dramatic recounting of the lives of
sultans and viziers, spies, corsairs, soldiers-of-fortune, and women from the imperial harem.
Challenging traditional narratives of Western dominance, it argues that the Ottomans were not
only active participants in the Age of Exploration, but ultimately bested the Portuguese in
the game of global politics by using sea power, dynastic prestige, and commercial savoir
faire to create their own imperial dominion throughout the Indian Ocean.
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